

NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2023

2024 – Last year of follow-ups

We are entering the final year of the ASAC trial, and would like to thank you for the great collaboration and good work you are doing. We kindly ask every site to go through the eCRF's in VieDoc to solve queries and collect remaining data on the patients, and fullfill the last visit data. All forms need to be signed by the PI at every site when they are completed. We have started to close eCRF's for patients who have completed the study at every site. LPLV needs to be done before end of January 2025.

Tissue sampling for molecular analysis

We will send an email in January to all sites regarding collection of Parafinfixated tumor tissue from patients included in ASAC for molecular analysis. This will be performed at Oslo Univsersity Hospital.

Documents for TMF

We are missing some documents in the TMF. We kindly ask all sites to send over comleted screening log, delegation log and monitor logs with signature to study nurse Frida B Hansen:

frbhan@ous-hf.no

We would like to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Best regards,

The ASAC team www.asac.no

